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NIGERIAN IMMIGRATION SERVICE INTRODUCES UPDATED ONLINE PORTAL FOR
PASSPORT AND VISA APPLICATIONS

Introduction

The Nigerian Immigration Service (NIS) introduced a temporary change to the Immigration website link for Nigerian passports,
visa-on-arrival, tourism and business visa applications.

Need-to-know Information!

1. The new portal link will be effective from May 7th, 2023.

2. This change is due to the website upgrade and the application process, and requirements remains the same.

3. Passport, visa-on-arrival, business and tourism visa applications must be submitted through the new portal website.

4, It remains unclear whether the Nigerian authorities will continue to use the new portal links permanently or revert to the old

links in the future.
5. Applicants may use the following links for Nigerian passports, tourism, business and visa on arrival applications ; passport,
tourist or business visa; visa-on-arrival.

Conclusion

Nigerians and Foreign nationals are required to take note of thee new portal link for passport, tourism, business and visa on arrival
applications. The application process and requirements remain unchanged, and we will provide further updates on any permanent
changes to the immigration portal.
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